
Week Beginning 4th February 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been learning facts about Chinese New Year. 

Making paper lanterns. 

In maths we have been matching quantities to numerals. 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Colouring pictures about Chinese New Year. 

Playing in our Chinese restaurant. 

Making collages of pigs. 

Making paper dragons. 

Playing with red and gold glitter and brushes. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

Listening to traditional Chinese stories. 

Listening to Chinese music. 

 

Important Health Notice 

We currently have a lot of children and staff off school with 

sickness/diarrhoea (gastroenteritis).   

Should your child be off school with sickness/diarrhoea the medical advice is 

that they should be kept away from school for 48 hours from the last episode 

to reduce the spread of infection.    

Please could we ask for your help with this. 

 

Pitch in a Pound for the North Devon Hospice – 11th to 15th February 

It would be wonderful if the children could Pitch in a Pound next week for us 

help the North Devon Hospice with their valuable fund raising efforts.  

 Please hand any donations to your class teacher.   

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 

Dates for your diary… 
(Don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Mon, 18th to Fri, 22nd Feb – HALF TERM 

 

Mon, 25th Feb – back to school. 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 

This pink scooter has been left at school for some time now. 

Does it belong to you? 


